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The United States’ Attorney’s Office and the Department of Public Safety seeks subaward 
proposals from eligible applicants for the Project Safe Neighborhood grant program. 
 
Applications may be submitted by public and private institutions of higher education, 
independent school districts, non-profit corporations (including hospitals and faith-based 
organizations), and units of local government, which are defined as a non-statewide 
governmental body with the authority to establish a budget and impose taxes. 
 
All applications submitted by local law enforcement agencies/offices must be submitted by a unit 
of government affiliated with the agency, including an authorizing resolution from that unit of 
government. For example, police departments must apply under their municipal government, and 
community supervision and corrections departments, district attorneys, and judicial districts must 
apply through their affiliated local government. 
 
The total amount of PSN funds available to pass through is approximately $574,591. All awards 
are subject to the availability of appropriated funds and to any modifications or additional 
requirements that may be imposed by law. Applications and ranked scores will be retained and 
eligible applicants will be contacted if additional funds are available. 
 
For all projects receiving funding, participants will be required to: 

• Submit quarterly financial and progress reports with full and complete backup 
documentation 

 
The request for grant proposals and application documents may be downloaded from this site 
https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/default.aspx, select Browse Active Notices; Public 
Safety; Grants: Request for Proposal. The grant proposal and application may also be requested 
from the contact person listed below. 
 
Complete application packets are to be submitted electronically via email to:  
dps.grants@alaska.gov and cc to anthony.davis@alaska.gov or mailed to: 
 

Department of Public Safety 
Division of Administrative Services 
Attn: Anthony Davis, Grant Administrator 2 
5700 East Tudor Road 
Anchorage, AK 99507-1225 
Phone: (907) 269-5082 
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